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June 9, 2022 File No. 22-107

SENT VIA EMAIL

Niagara Region

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way

Thorold, ON L2V 4T7

Attention: Anne-Marie Norio, Niagara Regional Clerk

Dear Ms. Norio:

Re: June 7, 2022 - WELLAND CITY COUNCIL

At its meeting of June 7, 2022, Welland City Council passed the following motion:

“THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WELLAND receives for information Report
PHD 2-2022: Waterpipe Smoking By-law from the Niagara Region; and further

THAT Welland City Council consents to the passage of the Waterpipe By-law for
the Regional Municipality of Niagara, being a By-law to regulate waterpipe
smoking in the Region.”

Yours truly,

—Taphins

Tara Stephens
City Clerk
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